
To: Local 584 members and retirees: 

 

 

 

After much consideration, discussion, and soul searching, it is with a heavy heart 
that I announce my resignation as local 584’s benefits/Employment equity 
representative. 

I feel that with my current personal health challenges, along with the challenge of 
the benefits office holds, I wouldn’t be serving myself or the membership to the 
extent that they need or deserve by continuing. 

Michelle Harvey will be taking over in the interim until the tri-annual elections in 
the spring. 

I will assist Michelle with anything she needs as well as whoever is elected come 
spring. 

Thanks to everyone that supported me in this position, your encouragement and 
continued support will be much appreciated.    

In Solidarity 

 

 

Melony Luffman 


